
August 10, 2016 
Angela Chen’s Resignation Letter 

Dear Board of Directors, 

I have accepted a job offer with Federal Government and will be a federal 
officer with Census of Agriculture, Statistics Canada, starting this 
September. 

As you may recall, I obtained my doctoral degree in food studies and 
community development from University of Waterloo and currently I am a 
research manager with FoodShare Toronto, a renowned non-profit 
organization. 

It is an honor and a privilege, as a Dundas resident and a food policy 
researcher, to serve on the Hamilton Farmers' Market Board. It is a pity 
that I did not contribute as much as I expected in this year because of my 
pregnancy and new born.  

As I will move to Ottawa, I am sorry that I have to resign from this Board 
member position. I thank for your support and understanding. If there is 
any administrative procedure, please let me know. 

Best Regards! 
Angela Chen
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